
 

Monday, 9 Ohiarí:ha/June, 2008 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
 
 
Chief Attendance  
 
In - Chiefs Mike Delisle, Rhonda Kirby, Warren Lahache, Peggy Mayo, Peter Paul, 
Martin Leborgne.  
 
Absent - Mike Bush (sick leave), Johnny Montour and Kenneth McComber (conference 
in Vancouver), John Dee Delormier (sick), Marvin (Melvin) Zacharie (medical). 
 
Also present - OCC Interim Coordinator Melanie Gilbert, Executive Director Alana 
Goodleaf-Rice. 
 
Observing: David Lahache and Andrew Delisle, Sr. of the OCC. 
 
Housekeeping 
 
Chiefs Out of Office 
Chiefs Montour and McComber are in Vancouver to participate in an Economic 
Development conference. They will return to Kahnawa:ke on Friday, 13 Ohiarí:ha/June. 
 
Warren Lahache will be in Montreal on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday (10-12, 
Ohiarí:ha/June) to participate in the annual general assembly of the Assembly of First 
Nations of Quebec and Labrador (AFNQL). 
 
Important Note 
 
Due to lack of quorum, no decisions were made at today’s meeting.  
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
 
Presentation by Organizational Development Services, Membership Review 
Report 
Rheena Diabo and Dale Jacobs (ODS), Alexis Shackleton (Membership Administrator), 
Mike O’Brien (Director, Social Development Unit), Lanny Jacobs and Tom Morris (MCK ) 
attended. The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:30. 
 
Chief and Council accepted the report, which was originally released to the community 
on 2, Ohiarí:ha/June. Ms. Diabo made the presentation, followed by a discussion. The 
document has been made available to the public on-line at 
www.kahnawake.com/membership. 
 
 

http://www.kahnawake.com/membership

